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Oran Park High School  

1 Podium Way, Oran Park, NSW 2570  

T: 02 4634 7700 E: oranpark-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

NSW Department of Education  

oranpark-h.schools.nsw.gov.au 

8th May, 2024 

 

Re: Subject Information Evenings for Years 8 & 10 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Monday 3rd June, we are inviting parent/carers and students to attend our subject 

information evening for 2025. At these sessions, information will be presented and an 

opportunity to visit faculties' stands and ask questions about subjects offered in 2025. 

Students in Years 8 & 10 are receiving their relevant information booklets in the following 

weeks and we would recommend looking through that together before the evening. 

 

Year 8 into 9 session will begin at 4:30pm and conclude at 5:30pm. 

• Prior to the 5pm presentation parents and students will have an opportunity to visit 

faculties' stands. 

Year 10 into 11 session will begin at 6pm sharp and should conclude at 7:30pm. 

• Presentation to begin at 6pm sharp with an opportunity to ask questions at faculties' 

stands following. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Linda Vella 

Relieving Principal 
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